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AH Committee

From: Beau Guyette <beaug@insuliteglass.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2019 8:08 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Makila development 

 
Committee members, 
 
We built a home and farm in Launiupoko in 2017/2018. We chose this area because of the ag 
zoning, we enjoy this beautiful neighborhood. The spacious lots and farms is what we felt Hawaii 
should be all about. In the short time we have lived here, we have watched traffic come to a crawl 
all hours of the day all originating at Kai Hele Ku. This intersection of the bypass is the starting 
point to both slow downs north and south bound traffic. I can not imagine additional traffic coming 
on from Kai Hele Ku!  
We moved in January of 2018, our beautiful farm of citrus trees and banana plants. One month 
later, we were told the Ag water will be diverted and the reservoir and streams were dry. This 
situation continues today. 
I believe affordability in housing, but it has to be in an area with adequate resources, sewers and 
water. Better access to highways, putting more vehicles on the bypass will be more disastrous then 
it already is.  
Please vote no to this rezoning! Leave our beautiful neighborhood a place it was originally planned.  
Mahalo 
Beau Guyette  
54 Awaiku St 
Lahaina  


